

Head of Campus: Louisa Tudge Roseheyworth Road Primary Campus Roseheyworth Road Abertillery NP13 1SR Pennaeth Campws: Louisa Tudge Campws Gynradd Heol Roseheyworth Heol Roseheyworth Abertyleri NP13 1SR

13th November 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,

Here is a reminder of the important dates coming up over this half-term at Roseheyworth Road.

Week beginning Monday 13 th November	Anti-bullying week assemblies and activities in classes. Anti-bullying bands will be on sale for £1
Wednesday 15 th November	9.30am Year 3 (Mrs Cole/Miss Edwards' class) Class Assembly followed by a short time in class (parents and carers welcome)
Thursday 16 th November	Year 5/6 More Able and Talented STEM (science, technology, engineering and mathematics) day at the Secondary Campus - letters have been sent to individual pupils 9.30am-2pm Year 5 & Year 6 Mixed Rugby Festival at Abertillery Sports Centre
	- letters have been sent to individual pupils
Friday 17 th November	Children in Need. Children wear spotty clothes - £1 donation please
Week beginning 20 th November	Road Safety Week - assembly and poster competition in classes
Thursday 30 th November	Year 5/6 Jack and the Beanstalk Pantomime at Beaufort Theatre
Tuesday 5 th December	Campus choir singing at local care homes (TBC)
	Possible date for Winterfest (TBC)
Wednesday 6 th December	New Nursey intake parents welcome meeting (more information to follow)
Friday 8 th December	2pm Campus Christmas Fete
Tuesday 12 th December	1.45pm Key Stage 2 Christmas Concert at Blaenau Gwent Baptist Church
	New Nursery intake play to learn session with parents (more information to follow)
Wednesday 13 th December	10am Nursery and Reception Christmas Concert
Thursday 14 th December	1.45pm Year 1 and Year 2 Christmas Concert
Friday 15 th December	Christmas Jumper Day - £1 donation please
Sunday 17 th December	7pm Choir taking part in the Community Carol Concert at St Michael's Church
Monday 18 th December	Campus Choir rehearsal for ALC concert at the Secondary Campus
Tuesday 19 th December	7pm Campus choir taking part in the ALC concert at the Secondary Campus
Wednesday 20 th December	ALC concert morning performance for pupils at the Secondary Campus
	7pm Campus Choir taking part in the ALC concert at the Secondary Campus

Thank you for your continued support,

Mrs L Tudge



